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LLOYD’S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

Oricina Princiear: Fencuurcu Streer, 71. Lonpres, E, C, 3

Calle Gran Via, 83 1° izqda.
Apartado de Correos N.° 286, Bilbao
Telegramas: Register, Bilbao 17th Febmary, 1961 (Teléfono 16995
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CoElVER

2 2 FEB1961
Dear Sir L
' Be8. "VASCO" R.B.Ne 84905

The above vessel is at bresent in this Port
with the object of undergoing Special Survey (due 1.51)
but amongst other repairs it was found nececsary to
recommend renewal of g number of shellfremes in holds,
and the renewal of several sheerstrake plates on account

of grooving.

Unfortunalely the dry dock rosition is such
that, in view of dock bookings the Repairers could only
allow the Owners a very limited stay in dock, during
which time %hey have carried out the examination and
testing of tanks.

In view of the above, the Owners have offered
to reinforce now those frames which we consider necessary,
end have stated that they will renew the frames now
recommended at the next dry docking.

They have also requested thet, as the ship will
have some time in dry dock for the renewal of the fremes,
we defer until then the renewal of such shell plates as
we consider could reasonably be deferred for one Year.

From the examination now held we consider that
this is a reasonable recuest and we would be glad to
have confirmation thet it will be in order to recommend
8 notetion ef 5.8, 2.561 subject to completion of ihe
Special Survey before the end of Pebruary, 1962.

Yours feithfully,

ol

The Secretary, For the Furveyors.
LONDON
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